
 

May 23, 2019 

Behavioral Health Claims Updates 

UCare providers are asked to review the following updates on billing for these behavioral health services. 

Consolidated Chemical Dependency Treatment Fund Claims 

UCare recently identified a claims processing issue impacting a subset of Consolidated Chemical Dependency 

Treatment Fund (CCDTF) claims that resulted in some providers receiving payment amounts greater than their 

billed charge. UCare will not be adjusting the impacted claims. Future claims will process according to 

contractual payment terms. Please note, providers may notice a difference in the amount they receive on future 

claims because of this correction. 

 

Mental Health Targeted Case Management (MH-TCM) Claims 

UCare’s reimbursement rate for MH-TCM is 100% of the Minnesota Medical Assistance posted rate or 

contracted county host rate at the time of service. Effective immediately, providers billing MH-TCM services 

should file claims to UCare with charge amounts listed at 100% of this rate.    

UCare conducts periodic audits to ensure providers are billing the appropriate charge amounts to UCare. UCare 

reserves the right to collect any past or future overpayments associated with this issue.  

  


